

1 February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to the 2024 school year. It has been lovely to see the smiling faces of our students back at school. I have visited all classrooms and our students have settled very well into their new 2024 classes. Please see below the 2024 staffing organisation:

Kindergarten - Miss Haywood

Year 1 - Mrs Monk

Year 2 – Mrs Auzner (M-T) and Mrs Smith (W-F)

Year 3 - Mr Johnson

Year 4/5 – Mrs Hooper

Year 5/6 – Mr Couchman (M-W) and Mrs Tinknell (Th-F)

Teacher Librarian - Mrs Oliver

Learning and Support – Mrs Napoleoni, Mrs Auzner and Mrs Yarrow

RFF-Ms Fuller

Assistant Principal - Mr Couchman

Assistant Principal, Curriculum and Instruction – Mrs Sylwestrzak

Assistant Principal, Curriculum and Instruction (Wednesday only) Mrs Yarrow

School Learning and Support officers – Mrs Funnell, Ms Tait, Miss Brincat and Mrs Terry

School Administration Manager – Mrs Brooks

School Administration Officer - Ms Costello

School Psychologist - Mrs Waites

General Assistant - Mr Parry

Cleaner - Mrs Pupalevska

I look forward to continuing the strong partnerships between Oakdale Public School and our community.

Kind regards,

Mrs J Curran

Principal

OAKDALE PUBLIC SCHOOL

T 4659 6251 F 4659 6400 E oakdale-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au A Burragorang Road Oakdale NSW 2570